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PASTOR’S LETTER 
The Good News of Easter 

Signs and Wonders 
 

In the gospel today, Jesus appears to his apostles in the upper room for the first time after rising from 
the dead.  John tells us he breathed on them so that they could receive the Holy Spirit.   
 
It’s what eventually sent them into the world so that they could bring the good news of Easter to others. 
Jesus died and rose to bring us into a life with God that is never meant to end.  Jesus has great mercy on 
us, which we know as his Divine Mercy.  
 
In the first reading, we hear the results of the apostle’s faith.  We see how they started their work in the 
world and how they performed “many signs and wonders” (Acts 5:12) that attracted others to want what 
they discovered.  And maybe what attracted so many was nothing more than realizing a life in Christ is 
life-giving—for ourselves and others.   
 
It’s in the signs and wonders of goodness, kindness, compassion and mercy.  And the signs and wonders 
that amazed the early Christians are still happening in our world, even until this very day…especially 
here at St. Hubert.  We see signs and wonders all the time.  And here are just a few from recent weeks: 
 
● Feeding the Hungry.  Our St. Hubert 8th Graders teamed up once again with our Encore 55+ 

group on a joint work of charity.  On Holy Thursday morning, they partnered to make 60 lunches for 
the guests of Catholic Charities soup kitchen in Des Plaines.   

 
● Feeding the Heart and Soul.  This weekend we say farewell to Fr. Peter Fernandes who was 

with us the last three months, and Deacon Tom Heathershaw who will graduate Mundelein 
Seminary and be ordained a priest for the Diocese of Dubuque on May 25.  We’re grateful for their 
service and for enriching us with the good news of the gospels.  Our Parish Pastoral Council teamed 
up with our Funeral Luncheon Team and our Teaching Parish Advisory Committee to host a 
reception after the 4:30 pm Mass.  Fr. Peter and Deacon Tom will be around after the Masses if 
you’d like to wish them well. 

 
● Jesus Feeds the Children. This weekend we celebrate First Holy Communion, the moment when 

92 children from our parish families receive the Holy Eucharist for the first time.  Jesus tells us to be 
like the children…to come to him.  And when given the chance, they do!  These 92 children are an 
incredible sign of faith in a world that needs to see it. 

 
● Sometimes Goodness is Rewarded.  Two St. Hubert parishioners were recently named 

Schaumburg’s Volunteers of the Year!  Helen Jerusis, one of our Eucharistic Ministers and an 
active WINGS helper, was named the adult volunteer of the year, and Sarah Mathias, a talented 
musician active in our music program and youth group, was named the teen of the year.  That’s an 
incredible witness of the power of service, and an incredible reflection of the good things St. Hubert 
parishioners are doing.     

 
There are a lot of signs and wonders of Christian goodness all around us.  It’s good every now and then 
to simply be amazed by simple things that bring Easter joy. 
 
Peace and good things, 
 

--Fr. Mike 



 

Next Week’s Readings:  
Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41 

Revelations 5:11-14 

John 21:1-19 or 21:1-14  

WORSHIP 

Readings for the Week are on page 4. 
Monday, April 29—St. Catherine of Siena 

  7:00 AM   Mary B. Koncel; Mary & Zachariah Lucas 

Tuesday, April 30—St. Pius V 

  8:30 AM  St. Hubert Parishioners 

Wednesday, May 1—St. Joseph the Worker 

  7:00 AM  Communion Service 

Thursday,  May 2—St. Athanasius & National Day 

of Prayer 

   7:00 AM   Communion Service 

Friday,  May 3—St. Philip & St. James 

   7:00 AM   Josepha Gonzalez 

   1:00 PM    First Friday Mass 

Saturday, May 4 
  4:30 PM   Rita Ader; Larry Ader; Steven Ader 

Sunday, May 5—3rd Sunday of Easter 

  7:30 AM  Phillis Ann Finn 

  9:00 AM  Ordination Class of 1961 (int.);  

                   Mary B. Koncel 

10:45 AM  Jeffrey Gierek 

12:15 PM   St. Hubert Parishioners 

  6:00 PM   St. Hubert Parishioners 

Sick  Mary Rausch, Vicki Kubal, Ted Wozniak,  

 Gareth “Buster” Morgan, Ann Sullivan,  

 Ellen O’Conner, Dolores Thomas, Joyce Annabelle, 

Laura Zajac, Forrest Sipiora, Edith Fischer,  

 Kathleen Santini, Mary Jo Nugent, Joan Brand, 

Carol Goy, Michele Rios, Fatima Rodrigues,  

 Shirley Maska, Michelle Baymon, Vince Curkov, 

Murry Perlmutter, Wyatt Frey, Tyler Kacsmarek, 

Jerry Goggin, Jody Guarino, Missy Thompson, 

Vivian Trainor, Emma Tucker, Rosemary Voncina, 

Ann Weber, Stephen Weber, Cindy Kennamer, 

Michael Salter, Jonalyn Soriano, Debbie O’Connor, 

Bradley Gerlach 

 

Others  Those who protect at home and overseas 

 

Deceased Rogelio Talay, Lucie Ann Jeter , John Connolly,     

...Phyliss Gohmann 

2ND SUNDAY OF EASTER        

● Choose to get updates from groups you’re 
interested in 

● Unsubscribe anytime, so no spam we promise 

Text sthubert to 84576 or go to sainthubert.org and 
click on the sheep in the top right corner. 

 

Join us for  
First Friday Mass! 

 

This Friday, May 3th at 
1:00 PM there will be 
a First Friday Mass in 
devotion of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus at  
St. Hubert Church.  
 

This Mass is sponsored by 
the Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Home School Group. 
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REV. RON ROLHEISER, OMI 

There is a story about St. Christopher, probably more 

legend than truth, which runs this way: 

As a youth, Christopher was gifted in every way, except 

faith. He was a big man physically, powerful, strong, 

goodhearted, mellow, and well liked by all. He was also 

generous, using his physical strength to help others. His 

one fault was that he found it hard to believe in God. 

For him, the physical was what was real and everything 

else seemed unreal. However, he yearned to believe in 

God and deeply respected those who did believe. And 

so he lived his life in a certain honest agnosticism, 

unable to really believe in anything beyond what he 

could physically see, feel, and touch. 

This, however, did not prevent him from using his gifts, 

especially his physical strength, to serve others. This 

became his refuge, generosity and service. He became a 

ferryboat operator, spending his life helping to carry 

people across a dangerous river. One night, so the 

legend goes, during a storm, the ferryboat capsized and 

Christopher dove into the dark waters to rescue a young 

child. Carrying that child to the shore, he looked into its 

face and saw there the face of Christ. After that he 

believed, for he had seen the face of Christ. The very 

name, Christopher, contains the legend. Christopher 

means CHRIST-BEARER. 

Fact or fiction? In either case, the story contains, within 

its very simplicity, a profound lesson. It gives us an 

answer, a practical one, to one of the most difficult 

questions of all: What should we do when our faith is 

weak? What should be our reaction in the face of the 

fact that God often seems silent, distant, dead? How do 

we move from believing only in the physical, from 

believing in the reality of only what we can see, feel, 

touch, taste, and smell, to believing in the existence of 

deeper, spiritual, realities? 

Christopher’s answer? Live as honestly and respectfully 

as you can and use your gifts to help others. God will 

appear. Faith is not so much a question of feeling as of 

selfless service. 

That is also the lesson in the biblical account of the 

apostle, Thomas, and his doubt about the resurrection of 

Jesus. Remember how he protests: “Unless I can 

(physically) place my finger in the wounds of his hands 

and stick my finger into the wound of his side, I will not 

believe.” It is noteworthy that Jesus offers no resistance 

or rebuke in the face of this remark. Instead he takes 

Thomas at his word: “Come here, and (physically) place 

your finger in the wounds of my hand and the wound in 

my side; see for yourself that I am real and not a ghost.” 

That is an open challenge for all of us: “Come and see 

for yourselves that I am real and not a ghost!” The 

challenge, however, has a couple of conditions: honesty 

and generosity. 

Skepticism and agnosticism, even atheism, are not a 

problem as long as one is honest, non-rationalizing,   

non-lying, ready to efface oneself before reality as it 

appears, and generous in giving his or her life away in 

service. If these conditions are met, God, the author and 

source of all reality, will eventually become evident, 

even to those who need physical proof. The stories of 

Christopher and Thomas teach us that and they assure us 

that God is neither angered nor threatened by an honest 

agnosticism. 

Faith is never certainty. Neither it is the sure feeling that 

God exists. Conversely, unbelief is not to be confused 

with the absence of the felt assurance that God exists. 

There are, for everyone of us, dark nights of the soul, 

silences of God, cold lonely seasons, bitter times when 

God’s appearances to us cannot be truly grasped or 

recognized. The history of faith, as witnessed by the life 

of Jesus and the lives of the saints, shows us that God 

often seems dead and, at those times, the reality of the 

empirical world can so overpower us that nothing seems 

real except what we can see and feel right now, namely 

our own pain. 

Whenever this happens, we need to become Christ-

bearers, Christophers, honest agnostics who use their 

goodness and God-given strengths to help carry others 

across the burdensome rivers of life. God does not ask 

us to have a faith that is certain, but a service that is 

sure. We have the assurance that, should we faithfully 

help carry others without first thinking of ourselves, we 

will one day find ourselves before the person of Christ 

who will gently say to us: “See for yourself, that I am 

real, and not a ghost.” 

 

Used with permission of the author. Oblate Father  

Ron Rolheiser is a  theologian, teacher, and award-

winning author, and is President of the Oblate School of 

Theology in San Antonio, TX. He can be contacted 

through his website www.ronrolheiser.com. Reprinted 

from November 12, 1997. 

Living Beyond Doubt 



Statement of Cardinal Blase J. Cupich, Archbishop of Chicago,  
on the bombings in Sri Lanka 
April 21, 2019 

 

With profound sorrow, we offer our prayers to the Christian community of Sri 
Lanka, and all those devastated by today’s horrific acts of violence, killings 
carried out while Christians offered their own prayers of gratitude on this 
great feast of hope, Easter Sunday. 
 
In solidarity with the survivors and their loved ones, we grieve the dead and 
pray for God to heal the wounded, comfort the mourners, and instill ever 
more deeply in all peoples a commitment to peace, which our creator 
fervently desires for all his children. 

3 Incredibly Moving Days 
A Note of Thanks from Fr. Mike 
 
Thank you to everyone who made our Triduum services—the celebration of the three days that changed 
the world—so meaningful.   
 
We have an incredibly gifted choir, under the direction of Ed Magistrado, and singers and musicians 
who have lifted our hearts in prayer.  They are an amazing blessing and gift to us. 
 
We have Mass Coordinators, a staff coordinator, a Seminarian, and Liturgical Ministers (deacons, 
lectors, Eucharistic ministers, altar servers, sacristans, MCs and coordinators) who eagerly step up to 
participate, serve and do whatever they can to help make the services as prayerful and beautiful as they 
can possibly be. 
 
We have a gifted and very dedicated art and environment team that spend hours and hours and hours 
to help ready our church so that we can enter into each of the days of the Triduum with the right frame 
of mind as we pray together. 
 
And we have a staff that is committed to helping our RCIA and CMI candidates prepare for this day, to 
celebrate it, and to bring it to fulfillment, and a team in the parish offices that works on the details to 
get things coordinated, done and ready.   
 
We have a maintenance team that work very hard to move things around, transform an entire gym into 
a worship space, and do whatever needs to be done to ensure everything is working well and is where it 
needs to be. 
 
We have a Knights of Columbus Council who is eager to help and willingly go out of their way to say 
“yes” when called upon. 
 
And we have all of you who came to pray and be a part of these three incredibly moving and prayerful 
days. 
 
Thank you, everyone.  You are a blessing and sign of all that’s good and special about St. Hubert Parish. 
 
 --Fr. Mike 
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A huge thank you to all the 7th & 8th grade teens from 

our Religious Ed. program who donated candy and 

money for the Easter bags. We were able to make 

enough for both our sister parish, St. Aloysius, and the 

Advocacy Center. This may have been the only treat 

they received this year for Easter. I am sure there were 

a lot of happy children, thanks to you! 
 

Blessings,  

 Lynn Howard 

Gratitude …. Gratitude is the best attitude. Ever since, I arrived at St. Hubert, I felt at home with all of 
you. You all welcomed me with open heart and mind, and appreciated my humble contribution, even as 
I struggle to fulfill my priestly ministry. I will be even indebted to you all. Your commitment to the Lord 
and parish ministries has enriched my faith. St. Hubert is a beautiful and vibrant faith-community and 
I was blessed to be part of this family, although for a short time, but memorable one. My sincere prayer 
to God to bless you all with His choicest blessings and graces, and keep you united in His love.  

 

Life is a journey. It is wonderful to meet so many beautiful and loving people on the way. Your 
encouraging words and loving smiles spoke volumes of your generosity and faith, and I will treasure it.  
I received more than I ever gave, which makes me feel humble. All that I have – I received from God 
and from the people of God. I have nothing that I can call my own. It would be shameful for me 
knowing that the unthankful heart discovers no mercies; but the thankful heart will find, in every hour, 
some heavenly blessings. Hence, gratitude is the attitude to vest for a happy living. Therefore, all I ask 
of you is forever to remember me as loving you.  
 

Once and only once we pass this way. But, for the disciples of the Lord, earthly journey is not the end, 
but just a step into eternity. So, as I say good bye … farewell, it is not the end of our relationship, but a 
step into eternity. Let me conclude with an Irish blessing: 

 

May the road rise up to meet you. 
May the wind be always at your back.  
May the sun shine warm upon your face;  
the rains fall soft upon your fields  
and until we meet again,  
may God hold you in the palm of His hand. 

 

AND WE RISE THROUGH HIM, WITH HIM AND IN HIM. 

In thanksgiving to all those who have donated 
flowers to fill our church with the beauty of the 
season.  It is in loving memory of those whom our 
parishioners remember and love and who now live 
within the great promise of eternal life. 

 

David Szymonik, Angela & Frances   

 

“Learn from the way the wild flowers grow. They 
do not work or spin. But I tell you that not even 
Solomon in all his splendor was clothed like one of 
them. If God so clothes the grass of the field…will 
he not much more provide for you?”   
 Matthew 6:28-30 

A FOOD PANTRY THANK YOU 

Thank you to everybody who have so generously supported the Church of the Holy Spirit 
Food Pantry. With every collection, you continue to amaze us with your generosity, which 
enables us to assist those families who are in need.   

 

The food pantry is open on Thursdays from 2:00 – 5:00 PM and may be used once each 
calendar month. All families in Cook County are welcome to use the food pantry.  Assistance is also available in 
helping families complete the SNAP (food stamps) application from 10:30 AM – 3:30 PM each Thursday. 

A LETTER FROM FR. PETER FERNANDES, SFX 



To all Eucharistic Ministers: 
Please send all unavailable dates 
for the months of June through 
August to Jackie Green no later 
than May 3rd. Jackie's email 
is jaygee222@sbcglobal.net.  

Knights of Columbus 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

April 28, 8:00 AM - 12:15 PM 
St. Hubert Parish Ministry Center 

 

Proceeds to benefit the  
St. Hubert School Tuition Assistance Fund 
Tickets are $5.00 per person or  
$15.00  for a family of four. 

 

Any questions, contact Peter Stresino 224-548-0582. 

Pegi Meegan 

Has winter finally ended? It seemed 
like the longest and coldest ones in 
years! I was in Florida and I was 
shocked at all the homeless people 
that were everywhere. I have seen 
this before, but it seems like more 

people are finding themselves in financial trouble as time 
goes by. As in Florida, here in our own suburbs, folks are 
having trouble keeping food on their tables. May is the 
month of Mary, so let’s honor her by opening our hearts 
and feeding our friends in need. 
 

Collection dates are May 4th & 5th 
 

Thanks everyone!  
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To Be Joyful Again is a 
nondenominational support group 
for widows, widowers, or anyone 
else who has lost a significant 
other, meets the 1st and 3rd 

Thursday of every month at 7:00 PM at Holy Family 
Parish, 2515 Palatine Road, Inverness. Come get the 
support you need in this difficult time. All are welcome.  

 

Please contact Pat at 847-985-4624 or Bob at  
847-438-2884 for more information.  

Catholic Charities Collection 
on Mother’s Day 
As an ailing senior, Cochise relies 
on the help of a dependable 

home aide to help her with daily tasks and errands so 
she could continue to live in her own home and enjoy a 
high quality of life. When she had trouble finding an 
aide that would fit her needs, she reached out to 
Catholic Charities who worked with her to find 
somebody she was comfortable with. Last year 
364,373 seniors were supported by Catholic Charities 
through many programs including home delivered 
meals, adult day care, senior centers, congregate 
meals, family caregiver assistance, transportation 
services, the hospital transition program and more. 
The support seniors receive from Catholic Charities, 
ensures that they continue to live comfortably in their 
own homes and communities for as long as possible 
with dignity and compassionate support. 
 

Please give to Catholic Charities on Mother’s Day to 
help seniors stay healthy. Learn more 
at www.catholiccharities.net. 
 

 “ … We are all a little fragile, the elderly. Some, 
however, are particularly weak, many are alone, and 
affected by illness. Some depend on the indispensable 
care and attention of others which as Catholics we must 
provide.” 
  – Pope Francis 

Prayer Shawls will be blessed 
this weekend! 
 

There will be a special blessing this 
weekend for the prayer shawls that 
were created by members of the  
St. Hubert Prayer Shawl Ministry. The 
blessing will take place during the 4:30  
Saturday Mass and on Sunday during 
the 7:30, 9:00 and 10:45 AM Masses. 
 

Shawls will also be available in the narthex after 
these Masses for anyone who could use the physical 
and spiritual comfort that these shawls provide. There 
is no charge, but donations are accepted to help 
defray the cost of the yarn and other materials 
needed for the ministry. 
 

The last meeting before summer hiatus will be on 
Sunday, May 5 at 1:15 PM in the Dorothy Day Room 
in the Parish Ministry Center. New members are 
always welcome! Questions? Please contact  
Karen Starke at 847-882-7592 or 
Karen.e.starke@gmail.com.  

The St. Hubert School Athletic Board would 

like to thank all who participated and those 

who volunteered for a wonderful evening that 

included: Celebration, Recognition, Community, 

Starry Knights, Raffles, 52 Card Draws, 

Mixmaster Abay, Moretti's, Fire Pits & Tents, 

Cigars & Cognac, Ryan Brady, Playtime & 

Games with Missy & Claire, Knights of 

Columbus, Encore Group & Dance Floor, and 

>225 People Enjoying The Knight. 
 

Congratulations to Stephanie Tatara winner of 

the $5,000 Starry Knights Raffle! 

Congratulations to the $100 winners: the 

Norvaez family, the Abay family, the 

Yoshimura family, the Lane family, and the 

Tucker family. 

 

 

BROKEN MARY— 
A Journey of Hope 
April 29, 7:00 PM 

 
St. Raymond de Penafort Church  

301 S. I-Oka 
Mt. Prospect, IL 60056 

 
Come and be a part of the Broken Mary story when 
Kevin Matthews comes to St. Raymond to discuss his 
personal faith journey and what happened since 
finding a broken statue of Mary by a dumpster. 
 

Sponsored by the St. Raymond’s Women’s Club.  
Please consider a free will donation. 



Totus Tuus: A Spiritual Summer Camp at St. Hubert 
 

Grades 1-6 

Monday, June 23—28 
9:00 AM—2:30 PM 

Cost: $50 for 1st camper, $75 for 2 siblings, $100 
for 3 siblings, $120 for 4 siblings or more 

Junior High & High School Teens 

Sunday, June 22—27 
7:00—9:00 PM 

Cost: $30 per teen 

 

 

 
 

1st Semester  

A Honor Roll 
 

Kassandra Krygier  

Class of 2021 

Principal Honor Roll Graduation Year 

Megan C Bosshart 2020 

Allison M Bosshart 2019 

Nicole M Durso 2019 

Nikolas L Hohlweg 2019 

Hernando J Ledesma 2019 

Sarah A Melone 2019 

Brooke E Puccini 2019 

Grace E Rygiel 2019 

Anne E Sheriff 2021 

High Honor Roll Graduation Year 

Emma B 2022 

Anthony M 2022 

Sean R Bosshart 2022 

Colin A Colon 2020 

Emily M Durso 2020 

Ashleigh J Jarvis-Flinn 2021 

Paige K Laskiewicz 2019 

Ty S Schafer 2022 

Jaden M Schafer 2019 

Crystal J Schuster 2019 

Sophia N Stamov 2020 

Angelina C Tenuta 2022 

B Honor Roll Graduation Year 

Nora M Ahram 2022 

Jasmyn Marie Alaba 2022 

Lorenzo Bujalil 2021 

Robert C Cagann 2021 

Renee M Calhoun 2021 

Michael F Callahan 2021 

Joseph A Callahan 2019 

Ava G Davis 2020 

Michael R Dimucci 2022 

Ashley L Edgeworth 2021 

Joseph G Giuliani 2022 

Dylan C Grant 2019 

Sydney S Grant 2022 

Morgan M Hildebrand 2021 

Paul R Letto 2020 

Gabriella M Letto 2022 

Melissa D Melone 2021 

Emma M Morrisey 2021 

Jacqueline E Moynihan 2021 

Jonathan P Ngoy 2021 

Andrew T OBrien 2022 

Alexander E Pitts 2022 

Henry P Quinn 2021 

Katherine A Quinn 2019 

Benjamin J Rygiel 2022 

Giovanna E Sarnello 2019 

Justin M Valencia 2020 

Sofia M Yonkus 2022 

Dominic J Yonkus 2020 

For more information and to register, go to vocations.archchicago.org/ttchicago 

ST. VIATOR  
HIGH SCHOOL  

 

1st Semester  
Honor Roll 

 

 
 

1st Semester  

First Honors 
 

Grace Fajardo 

 
 
 

 
Registration is now 

open for the 2019-2020 
school year. 

Forms were sent home on the 
last day of class. Printable 
forms and online registration 
are available at 
www.sainthubert.org. 
Completed forms can be 
returned to the parish office. 
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ST. HUBERT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
255 Flagstaff Lane, Hoffman Estates, IL 60169 ● 847-885-7702 

Kelly Bourrell, Principal         Stephanie Wizniak, Assistant Principal 

office@sthubertschool.org  

 
Now Registering for the  

2019-2020 

School Year! 

 

Schedule a Tour  

to see all that  

St. Hubert has to offer! 

 

Call us at 

847-885-7702 

or email 

office@sthubertschool.org 

The St. Hubert Athletic Department hosted the annual Family Fest held on April 13th 
following the 4:30 PM Mass. This annual event brings together all St. Hubert Parish and 
School families and friends for an evening of dinner, games, dancing, raffles, and 
fellowship.  New this year, was the formal recognition and celebration of our St. Hubert 
student athletes.  Family Fest featured fun activities for all ages including a DJ and games 
for the kids!  The highlight of the evening was the drawing of the $5,000 Starry Knights 
Raffle!  We look forward to seeing everyone at Family Fest again next year! 

St. Hubert Fun at Family Fest! 



“The greatest method of praying 

is to pray the Rosary.” 
—Saint Francis de Sales 

 

“You shall obtain all you ask of 

me by the recitation of the 
Rosary.” 
—Our Lady to Blessed Alan 

de la Roche 

 

 “There is no problem, I tell you, no matter 
how difficult it is, that we cannot resolve by the 

prayer of the Holy Rosary.” 
—Sister Lucia dos Santos, Fatima seer 

 

For centuries, the Catholic Church has set aside 

the entire month of May to honor Mary, the 
Mother of God. Every Friday morning at 6:30 
a.m., we gather in Church to pray the rosary 

before the 7:00 a.m. Mass. We will also be 
praying the rosary on Monday, May 13th, at 

6:30 a.m. in honor of Our Lady of Fatima. It 
would be wonderful if you could join us in this 
beautiful prayer.  If you are unable to join us, 

perhaps you could find time to pray the rosary 
at home.   

Knights of Columbus Council 
#6964 sponsors a  

9 Day NOVENA for LIFE 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The protection of life is a sustained prayer intention 
of the Church, and in particular of the Knights of 
Columbus. Knights remain firmly committed to 
defending the right to life of every human being – 
from the moment of conception to natural death.  
To commemorate and bolster this important cause, 
Council #6964 is promoting a Novena for Life, nine 
days of sustained prayer, to build up a culture of life 
in our parishes, homes and wider community.  
The 9 Day Novena intentions will focus on… 

 

► Culture of life 
► Every life worth saving 
► Justice and healing for domestic and sexual 

abuse 
► Adoption – a worthy cause 
► Lost children from abortion 
► Human trafficking 
► Christian refugee persecution 
► Life’s end 
► Respecting all life 

 

The Novena for Life will commence on Sunday May 
5th and culminate on May 13th with the parishes’ 
celebration of the May Crowning. On Sunday, May 
5th The Knights of Columbus will be handing out 
Prayer Cards in collaboration with the Respect Life 
Committee, and will also be seeking your 
participation in signing a petition against current 
legislation advancing abortion in Illinois.  

 

Please stop by the Knights of Columbus table after 
Mass to sign up for the 9 Day Novena. Participation 
is easy!  
 
Use this link to sign up for the parishes’ flocknote and 
you will receive a notification each of the 9 days with 
the respective intention and prayers. 
 

Any questions? Contact Jerry Bromley at  
630-417-2515 or Nick Bratt at 708-744-8921. 

 

Are you interested in inquiring about becoming 
a deacon for the Archdiocese of Chicago? 

 

Please join the Institute for Diaconal Studies on 
Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. at IDS Office, 
University of St. Mary of the Lake, Mundelein. The 
Exploring the Diaconate session will take place at 
the Prist Center (Building 201-P)  
 
Directors of the Institute will welcome you and 
discuss all aspects of the archdiocese’s deacon 
formation program, including application 
requirements and all elements of the formation 
journey. Wives of potential applicants are welcome 
and urged to attend. 
 
For more information, contact Deacon Bob Puhala, 
bpuhala@usml.edu or 847-837-4564. 



Rev. Mike Scherschel (Pastor)…………………..Ext. 106..…………..………………........mscherschel@sainthubert.org 

Rev. Peter Fernandes, sfx (Associate Pastor)…….Ext. 107………...………………………..pfernandes@sainthubert.org 

Rev. Robert C. Rizzo (Pastor Emeritus) 

Pat Aschom (Pastoral Secretary)………………...Ext. 104…………………………………….paschom@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Steve Baldasti ......................................... ……………………………………………….bjunctionb@hotmail.com  

Deacon Dick & Sandy Lawson ............................ Ext. 105……….…………………….……… dlawson@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Allen & Stephanie Tatara ....................... Ext. 114..……………………………….…….atatara@archchicago.org 

Teresa McCutchan (Business Manager) .............. Ext. 111……………………………….….tmccutchan@sainthubert.org 

Marie Staffa (Ministry Coordinator) .................... Ext. 124………………………………………mstaffa@sainthubert.org 

Ed Magistrado (Director of Music)……….…….Ext. 108………………………………….emagistrado@sainthubert.org 

Michael Keenan (Director Religious Ed.) ........... 847-885-7703……………………………….mkeenan@sainthubert.org 

Stephanie Tatara (Youth Ministry Coordinator)...Ext. 114………………………………………..statara@sainthubert.org 

Karyn Weiland (Bulletin Editor & Webmaster)...Ext. 119…………………..…….…………..kweiland@sainthubert.org 

EASTER SUNDAY    

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Thursday ................ 9:00AM - 8:00PM 

Friday ...................................... 9:00AM - 4:00PM 

(Closed for lunch 12:00 - 1:00PM) 

Saturday .................................. 9:00AM - 1:30PM 

Sunday .................................... 9:00AM - 1:30PM 

PARISH OFFICE ……………847-885-7700 Ext. 102        FAX…...847-885-4631          www.sainthubert.org 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING SERVICES 

 .............................................…………….....855-383-2224 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 

CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   

ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 

Sexual Abuse .............................................. 800-994-6200 

Financial Misconduct ................................. 866-294-5256 

 ST. HUBERT SCHOOL ........................ 847-885-7702 
 

Kelly Bourrell ............................................... Principal 

Stephanie Wizniak ......................... Assistant Principal 

Fax ........................................................ 847-885-0604 

Email ................................. office@sthubertschool.org 

Job Seeker’s Roundtable 
May 13, 7:00—9:15 PM 
Parish Ministry Center 
Continuing and returning by 
popular demand, we will break 
into teams and answer some of 

the tough questions in job search to help each other 
and learn from one another. This evening will be 
facilitated by our Coordinator, Bob Podgorski. 

 

For questions regarding the St. Hubert Job 
Ministry events, contact Bob Podgorski at 
careerguy1@gmail.com. 
 

JOB SEEKER’S EXCHANGE:  
Whether you are a newcomer to the Saint Hubert Job 
and Networking Ministry or one of our members, feel 
free to attend the Job Seeker’s Exchange meeting 
before the regular general meeting, each 2nd and 4th 
Monday. If you have a job seeking question or would 
like to listen in on the Q & A others bring to our team 
members, stop in anytime between 6:00—7:00 PM,  
2nd floor of the Ministry Center, Dorothy Day Room. 
Our team members will be there to facilitate an 
exchange of career information guaranteed to help 
your job search.  

PARISH CONTACTS 



Monday 
APRIL 29 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR  

  6:30 PM—School Parent Meeting—PMC CR, KIT 

  7:00 PM—Boy Scout Troop Meeting—HALL, COMM 

  7:30 PM—Choir Rehearsal—CH 

Tuesday 
APRIL 30 

  9:30 AM—Bible Study—DD 

11:30 AM—Sharing Parish Meeting—SA 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR  

  2:00 PM—Girl Scout Troop Meeting/Kelly—PMC CR  

  4:00 PM—RCIA Unpacking the Easter Vigil—CH 

  7:00 PM—RCIA Session—DD 

  7:00 PM—1st Eucharist Rehearsal—CH 

  7:30 PM—Baptism Parent Meeting—COMM, CH 

  7:30 PM—Choir Rehearsal—SCR 

Wednesday 
MAY 1 

  1:30 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  6:00 PM—Catechist Dinner—PMC CR, KIT 

Thursday 
MAY 2 

  7:30 AM—Divine Mercy Devotion—CH 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  7:00 PM—KC Planning Meeting—COMM 

  7:00 PM—YM Meeting—BERN 

  7:30 PM—Choir Rehearsal—CH 

Friday 
MAY 3 

  6:30 AM—Rosary—CH   

  1:00 PM—First Friday Mass—CH 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  2:05 PM—Girl Scouts/DeVoll—LR 

  6:00 PM—Girl Scouts Troop Meeting/Inanc—COMM 

  6:00 PM—Girl Scout Troop Meeting/Wolf—RMR 

  7:30 PM—Corks & Forks Marriage Enrichment—PMC CR 

MAY 4 

  8:00 AM—Athletics—MPR 

10:00 AM—Confirmation—CH 

  1:00 PM—First Holy Communion—CH 

  4:00 PM—CFC Christian Life Program—DD 

  5:30 PM—GIFT Year End Party—PMC CR, KIT 

  6:00 PM—TBD Stewards Event—CHURCH LL 

  7:00 PM—SHBA Sports—MPR 

MAY 5 

KC NOVENA TABLE AFTER ALL MASSES 

  8:00 AM—CFC Illinois Anniversary—MPR 

  8:00 AM—CMI Sessions—SL, TL, ROOMS 14, 15, 19, 26 

  8:30 AM—Scout Sunday—HALL 

12:30 PM—Girl Scouts/Spencer—PMC CR 

  1:30 PM—Prayer Shawl Meeting—DD 

  6:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  

ST. HUBERT FACILITY ABBREVIATIONS 

PARISH MINISTRY  
CENTER 

 

Upper Level 
BERN - Bernardin Rm 
DD - Dorothy Day Rm 
SA - St. Aloysius Rm 
 

Lower Level 
MPR - Multi-Purpose Rm 
PMC CR - PMC Club Rm 
PMC KIT - PMC Kitchen 

SCHOOL 

 

JR HI -Jr High Classrms 
SL - School Library 
LR - Lunch Room 
MCL - Music Classrm 
TL - Teacher Lounge 

CHURCH 

 

Upper Level 
CH - Church 
 

Lower Level 
SCR - St. Cecelia Rm 
COMM - Community Rm 
HALL - Church Hall 
LL KIT - Kitchen 
SHR - St. Hubert Rm 
RMR - Richard Miller Rm 

Saturday :  
       4:30 PM; Reconciliation after Mass 

Sunday: 
       7:30, 9:00, 10:45 AM; 12:15 & 6:00 PM 
 

Monday & Friday:  7:00 AM Mass 
Adoration after Friday morning Mass until 9AM 
 

Tuesday:  8:30 AM Mass 
 

Wednesday & Thursday:  
                7:00 AM Communion Service 

 

 

Call the Parish Office 847-885-7700  

for further questions or to make arrangements.  
 

BAPTISMS 

To register for Baptism, stop in or call the Parish 

month at 7:30 PM. You may 

attend this parent meeting either before or 

after the baby is born. 
 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Sundays 

of the month at 1:30 PM or at Mass by 

arrangement. You will confirm the date for 

Baptism by attending the Baptism Preparation 

Meeting.  
 

MARRIAGES 

Please do not reserve your banquet hall before 

confirming the date with the church. Set your 

date by calling the Parish Office as early as 

possible as you plan your wedding—at least 6 

months before the wedding. Weddings take 

place on Saturdays at 2:00 PM. Weekdays 

and Sundays must be arranged individually. 
 

RECONCILIATION 

Saturday after 4:30 PM Mass, or by 

appointment. 
 

EUCHARIST FOR THE SICK AND 

HOMEBOUND 

If there is anyone who would like to receive 

Eucharist at home, or if you know a friend, 

neighbor or family member who is homebound 

and would like a home visit to receive 

Eucharist, please call the Parish Ministry 

Center. One of our dedicated ministers will be 

glad to fulfill these requests. 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 

Please call the Parish Ministry Center Office to 

make arrangements for a priest to visit.  

WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE ST. HUBERT CALENDAR 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE 



(847) 734-9000 
575 Bennett Rd. 

Elk Grove Village, IL 
www.pulverpackaging.com
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Bathrooms	 Windows 

Siding	 Electrical 

Kitchens	 Plumbing 

Painting	 Tiling 

Floors	 Doors

Ken Linnemann

224/875-5112
FULLY INSURED

Plote Construction Inc.
1100 Brandt Drive 

Hoffman Estates, IL  60192

(847) 695-9300

www.plote.com

RAY’S PLUMBING
& HEATING

DIV. OF DAN DOYLE INC.

Heating • Plumbing
Air Conditioning

“All Your Service Needs”

10% Off Labor With This Coupon
847-895-3430

WINDSHIELD REPAIR

Chips, Cracks & Scratches 

Repaired Without Replacement

847-885-9378
Roger Blankenheim - Parish Member

Estate Planning

If you have provided for St. Hubert in your will, please let us know by 
contacting Father Mike. Persons interested in including the parish in their 
will, or questions about how to make a bequest to St. Hubert or to any 
other archdiocesan program and/or institution, please call the parish office, 
847.885.7700, or contact directly:

Rich Goode • 225 S. Aberdeen Street, Chicago, IL 60607 • 312.655.7848

To have Richard Goode contact you, complete the form below and drop it off at the Parish Office.

Name:_____________________________________________________________
Phone (home):_ ______________________________________________________
Best time to call:______________________________________________________
Phone (work):_ ______________________________________________________
	Comments:__________________________________________________________
	_ ________________________________________________________________
	�����������������������������������������������������������������

To include St. Hubert in your will, the correct legal designation is:
Catholic Bishop of Chicago - A Corporation Sole, For the use and benefit of St. Hubert

To include St. Hubert in your will, the correct legal designation is:
Catholic Bishop of Chicago - A Corporation Sole, For the use and benefit of St. Hubert

Asthma
& Allergy

Adult/Pediatric

Mark Miller, M.D.
Parishioner

455 S. Roselle Rd.,
Suite 206 • Schaumburg

847-352-2822

Contact George Velazquez to place  
an ad today! gvelazquez@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2631

734 E. Schaumburg Rd. • Schaumburg, IL 

(224) 337-3133
Foot Massage 

Aromatherapy • Reflexology  

Rock Salt Foot Baths 
Ment this ad for 25% OFF any service

Foot Spa and Relax Station

CENTRAL PLUMBING  
COMPANY, INC.

Since 1980
4 Generations of Plumbers

Repairs & Remodeling • Water Heaters 
Disposals • Sump Pumps • Rodding

847-253-9181
Tom Ryan - Kevin Ryan 

IL LIC # PL16019   LIC # 055-012918

Ask for the Parish Discount! 
Additional Discount For Senior 

Citizens 55 Years or Older!
2.75% Credit Card 
Convenience Fee

Our Services: 
• Companion Care • Personal Care 
• Transitional care • Respite Care 

• Dementia Care 
• 24-Hour Live in Care – Hourly Care

(630) 283-0313 
Lvinghands@outlook.com

 
1226 N. Roselle Rd, Schaumburg

The Fabbrini Family
Parishioners since 1962
Toll free: 888-885-2000
Local: 847-885-2000

Carol Peters 
Top Hoffman Estates Agent 

18 Year Resident
Call me today for a 

Free Market Analysis!

847.530.8521 
carolpeters@atproperties.com 
www.carolpetershomes.com 

ABT ELECTRIC INC. 
Residential/Commercial

Tom Arendt 
Licensed Electrician

abtelectricinc@gmail.com

(773) 983-3639

Dr. Amelia Aristodemo

For all New and Existing 
Patients

 $100.................... GIFT CERTIFICATE

....................... $100

847.524.0488

www.happysmilesfamilydentistry.com

435 South Roselle Road 
Schaumburg, IL 60193

$100 TOWARDS ANY DENTAL TREATMENT
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HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING

corcoranheating.com

Tom Corcoran
(847) 397-5888

or visit us on the web at www.kelleykelleykelley.com

 
Attorneys And Counsellors At Law

John P. Kelley (1931-2009)  William F. Kelley 
Matthew X. Kelley

Scott C. Zambo - Associate 
Areas of Practice

Corporate - Real Estate - Estate Planning - Tax - Probate  
Divorce -  Traffic - Bankruptcy - Commercial and Business 

Transactions - Litigation - Personal Injury

1535 West Schaumburg Road, Suite 204, Heritage Bank  
Building Schaumburg, Illinois 60194  (847) 895-9151

 
 

RESTAURANT
Dine In • Carryout • Catering • Banquets

Katy & Waldo

www.riccardosschaumburg.com
1170 S. Roselle Road

Schaumburg, IL 60193

847.891.7777 • Fax: 847.891.0726

BELL TOWER REALTY

Experience, Knowledge and 
Service Can Save Buyers & 

Sellers Money.

Call Mary Ellen Nowak 
BELL TOWER REALTY

847-366-5404
PARISHIONER

BRICK REPAIR 
Drive - Patio - Chimney 
- ALSO CLEANING - 

847-358-3026
~ HAPPINESS GUARANTEED ~ 

OVER 50 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE

Contact George Velazquez to place  
an ad today! gvelazquez@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2631

Ken’s
Schaumburg
Restaurant

847-352-6898
1477 W Schaumburg Rd

Schaumburg

Serving Breakfast & Lunch  
7 Days a Week

Heritage Bank of Schaumburg
Community Banking at its Best!

Our staff is friendly, and all credit decisions are
made right here at home by people who are familiar
with the needs and preferences of the community.

We offer a full line of products to meet your needs.

HERITAGE BANK 
SCHAUMBURG

1535 W. Schaumburg Rd. 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 

(847) 524-4000 
www.hbschaumburg.comMember F.D.I.C.

Franchise Owners

Jeff & Ann Bartel
• Reliable & Secure

• Cleaned, Inspected & 
Guaranteed

• Uniformed, Licensed, Bonded

Free Estimate

630-830-1550
www.westsuburbs.maidbrigade.com

(847) 882-5580
www.ahlgrimfuneral.com

330 W. Golf Road
(1/2 mi W. of Roselle Road)

Schaumburg

A premiere senior living community providing 
Assisted Living and two unique Dementia/ 

Alzheimer’s Care neighborhoods. Dedicated 
to enriching the lives of those we serve with 

compassion, respect, excellence and integirty.

To learn more about us, drop by or call  
to schedule a visit and receive a free gift.

2150 W Golf Rd 
Hoffman Estates, IL 60169 

Main (847) 755-0735

Memory Care • Respite Care
Hourly Care

24-Hour On-Site Licensed Nurses

224.339.4655
www.KoelschSeniorCommunities.com

241 E. Lake St.
Bloomingdale, IL

Family Legacy
of Care

Compassionate
Service

Committed to
Excellence


